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SUTHERLAND Tara

From: YOUNG Daniel
Sent: 08 January 2024 17:06
To: SUTTON Alexander
Subject: Fw: Submission to consultation on Oxford City Local Plan to 2040

As discussed - one of the Part As that came direct to me - i think i previously put his response into the Sharepoint missing part 
A folder. 
 
cheers 
 
Dan 
 
Daniel Young 
Principal Planning Policy Officer l Planning Department l Oxford City Council l St. Aldate’s l Oxford l OX1 1BX l  

 
Website: www.oxford.gov.uk 
 

From: Steve Dawe  
Sent: 30 December 2023 11:45 AM 
To: YOUNG Daniel  
Subject: Re: Submission to consultation on Oxford City Local Plan to 2040  
 
On 29/12/2023 17:27, YOUNG Daniel wrote: 

Dear Steve and Hazel 
Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the Oxford Local Plan 2040 
consultation recently, which I can confirm have been received by the Planning Policy Team. 
For your comments to be valid for consideration, we would need you to provide some 
additional information. This is to ensure we meet our statutory requirements for handling 
comments, and also for you to confirm your consent on how we use your personal 
information and contact you in future. We are unable to make use of anonymous 
submissions. 
 
 
Please can you reply with a copy of the completed table below and copy in the main 
planning policy inbox (also cc'd in this email) planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk: 

Name (if different from submission)  
 

Postal Address  53 Bulan Road   
Post Code  OX3 7HU  
Email Address (if different from submission)  

 

Are you happy for the first line of your address 
and postcode to be published with your 
response(s)? (Please select/underline one of 
the options)  

Yes – you may state my name and the first line 
of my address and postcode when publishing 
my response.  
 

If you wish to be notified about the progress 
of the Plan following this stage, please 

I wish to be notified when the Council submits 
the Oxford Local Plan 2040 to the 
Government?  
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select/underline one or more from the 
following options:  

I wish to be notified when the Inspector's 
report is published?  

I wish to be notified when the Oxford Local 
Plan 2040 is adopted?  

None of the above  

If you have any questions, please email us at planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk and someone 
from the team will get back to you as soon as possible. 
Best wishes  
 
Dan 
 
Daniel Young 
Principal Planning Policy Officer l Planning Department l Oxford City Council l St. Aldate’s l Oxford l OX1 1BX l 

 
Website: www.oxford.gov.uk 
-- 
This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
All communications sent to or from Oxford City Council may be subject to 
recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. if 
you have received this email in error please notify the author by return 
email. 
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